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To our Members and Community, 

FOR YOUTll DEVEI.OPMENT• 

FOR HEALTHY LIVING 

FOR SOCIAL RESPONSHIIIJTY 

Due to extreme health risk and concerns for this coming fall and winter with Covid-1 9 and the 
Flu, we have elected to hold off reopening Membership and Aquatics departments at this time. 

We will seek to reevaluate opening in the spring of 2021. We do not want to open now only 

to be told to close shortly thereafter due to increases of infection. We want you to know we 
have always prioritized the safety of our members and community, and in these uncertain 

times we will continue to do so. 

What to expect from us 

Unfortunately, there is no telling when things will be "back to normal' in any sense. Rest 

assured that we're doing our best to keep you informed and taking every precaution to ensure 
everyone's safety. We are thinking about you and all those in our community and look forward 

to serving you again in the future. You can stay informed of what's happening by going to our 

website. ymcaofpaterson org and following us on lnstagram, Facebook or Twitter. That's 
where we'll first update you with any news on reopening. 

The YMCA of Paterson remains dedicated to being socially responsible and is focusing on the 

community's need for food, housing and childcare. If you or someone you know is in need of 

these essentials, please contact us for more information. 

The most important thing is to make sure the full reopening in the future happens in a safe 
environment. We're all in this together, learning and adapting together. If you have specific 

questions not addressed herein or on our website, reach out to us. We're still available to 

answer your questions and respond to any concerns, if you are unable to reach us via phone, 
please leave a message and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

We're working diligently to adapt to new circumstances while planning for the future. Our 

members, staff and community have always been the heart of our organization. We're grateful 

for you, your ongoing support, and that you're doing your part to keep everyone safe. Thank 

youl 

Sincerely, 

YMCA of Paterson 

YMCA of Paterson 128 Ward Street Paterson, NJ 0750S (973) 684-2320 
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